Frost Road PAC-minutes
October 18, 2023

Attendees: Boris Deuma, Amen Sangha, Sunam Gill, Mal Shahab, Christie Switch, Andrew Shook, Amara,
Daniela Christ, Laura Wirtz, Rose Sallasheh, Kristy Tran

Meeting called to order at 6:00pm
Sept minutes approved by Amen and seconded by Laura

Principal’s Report

-Cross country for grades 3 to 7 is wrapping up, 90 students in total participated and did great despite
the very wet weather!

-many after school programs are starting up again including choir (grades 4 to 7) and volleyball (grades 6
and 7)

-the school will be starting with 4 garden beds using the garden grant (2 to be located by the staff room
and 2 near Mr.Heacock’s classroom)

-Grade 7 students are excited to continue fundraising for camp! They will sell pizza in December

Treasurer’s Report

-In September we used funds for the welcome back to school sign along with the welcome back table
offering yummy coffee and muffins for parents

-The PAC is committed to help with funds needed for new technology in the school and will allocate
$3000

-the PAC will provide an additional $25 per division to help offset Teacher’s own spending on items
needed in the classroom

-the PAC will use gaming grant funds for much needed upgrades to the Library

-as per previous years the PAC will provide a holiday photo booth for the students in December along
with sports day snacks and funds to help offset the cost of field trips throughout the year

The proposed 2023/2024 budget was approved by Amen and seconded by Boris

-Purdy’s chocolate fundraiser will be starting up soon! tentative dates for orders is Nov 1%t to Nov 30"
and volunteers will be needed to help sort through and hand out orders before winter break

-the first fun lunch of the year will be Oct 31%, there are 347 orders and volunteers will be needed to
help sort and hand out orders, the next fun lunch date is Nov 24" (vendor tbd)

-upcoming PAC meetings will be held on Nov 15" and Jan 17t

-meeting concluded at 6:43 pm






